The Board of the Grady County Commissioners met on this day for a special meeting with the following board members: Ralph Beard, Kirk Painter, and Mike Walker. 

	The meeting was called to order and roll call: Ralph Beard, Kirk Painter, and Mike Walker.

Commissioner Ralph Beard spoke to the audience in regards to procedures and financial issues. The meeting consisted of Sales Tax money questions, the Commissioners responsibilities, and the fire board responsibilities. There were audience questions on how purchase orders are being handled; the Commissioner told how the County has to be accountable for tax payer money. There was a question on what role the Safety Director plays in the County Emergencies, the Safety Director was in attendance and spoke on what a great job the fire department does and that he is there for support only. In conclusion the Board of Commissioners stated that the Commissioners and the Fire Department Boards need to communicate and be able to work closely to help protect the County. 

Ralph Beard made a motion to adjourn. It was seconded by Mike Walker.  AYE: Ralph Beard, AYE: Kirk Painter, and AYE: Mike Walker.

	Meeting Adjourned. 

